Open House to Gather Feedback on Intersection
Improvement Projects in Town of Lagrange

02/14/2025

SHARE YOUR FEEDBACK: )
Open House on Intersection Improvement Projects
to be Held at Lagrange Town Hall on February 26th

The Dutchess County Department of Public Works has performed a study for potential
improvements to the intersections of Red Oaks Mill Road (CR 44) with Titusville Road (CR
49) and Walker Road (CR 44S)/Cochran Hill Road in the Town of Lagrange. There will be an
open house at the Lagrange Town Hall on Wednesday, February 26th. All are welcome to
attend any time between 6-8pm.

For each intersection, a roundabout and non-roundabout design have been developed that
will reduce congestion, improve traffic flow and increase the safety of the intersections for
motorists. After collecting and reviewing feedback on each project, the DPW Engineering
Division will then complete the final design phase. Construction of one or both projects would
be funding dependent.

Materials about each project will be shared at the open house and project staff will be
on hand to hear feedback and answer questions.

Red Oaks Mill Road
Intersection Improvments

OPEN HOUSE

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 26™ | 6-8 PM
LaGrange Town Hall

120 Stringham Rd, [agrangeville, NY 12540

Following the open house, project materials will be posted online at Dutchessny.gov/
engineering and feedback will be accepted via email at dpwengineering@dutchessny.gov
through March 14th.




